Sent: 07 January 2020 08:01

To: Veronica o'reilly’

Cc: Planning - Plan Review
Subject: RE: Wicklow CDP 2021-2027
A Chara,

I wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County Development Plan
review.
Regards

Administrative Officer
Planning Control.

From: Veronica o'reilly

Sent: 06 January 2020 17:28

To: Planning - Plan Review
Subject: Wicklow CDP 2021-2027

Dear Sir,

Here are some suggestions to help the growth of Wicklow Town.
They are based on Tourism.

Tourism would help the town become more vibrant.

Some areas need attention.

South Quay - lights along the road beside the river.

Use of Capt. Halpin's monument as a figure of interest to tourists by creating a designated area along the
murragh with an interpretative centre about him and other notable figures in the town.

The new sign at the Black Castle is brilliant perhaps an interpretative centre could be ear marked for this
area.

A journey from the Jail to the harbour - like a walking tour to bring home the plight of the prisoners
transported to Australia.

A look at other ways the council could raise funds other than rates and parking.
The rates and parking fees are necessary but maybe unsustainable in the long term.

The town is often used for filming if this could be a possible add on to a tourist trail.



More development on a Food Trail - or experience.

Wicklow Town is the capital of the County - make this known.

The Container Hote! is an unique concept and will help to make Wicklow more known.
Yours sincerely,

Veronica O'Reill






